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Email Meeting was held regarding the extension of the project 

 

Since it is difficult to travel overseas due to COVID-19, JSPS has instructed that if the allover 

goal of the project cannot be achieved in 2021 fiscal year, the project can be extended for one 

year. In this meeting, we discussed it and as a conclusion, it was agreed that the project would 

be extended for one year until the end of March 2022. 


